
RAIDER CLOSETS
“Raider Closets” are being created 
at each school. Gently-used Raider 
gear will be available for students 

who would like to show their 
Raider Pride.

Please donate any gently used 
Raider gear (t-shirts and 

sweatshirts) to any school office 
during the month of February.

Help us spread Raider Pride!


